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TO: All Bidders

DATE: September 26, 2023

RE: Notice of Intent to Award
BID #23-968-051
Ellis Creek Maintenance Building

The bid opening took place on Friday, September 22, 2023. The County of El Dorado, Chief 
Administrative Office, Parks Division, intends to recommend to the County of El Dorado Board of 
Supervisors at its meeting on October 24, 2023, the contract award to MWCH Construction LLC as 
having been the apparent lowest responsive, responsible bidder. 

Pursuant to Section 20128 of the Public Contract Code, this item is scheduled to be heard for award by 
the Board of Supervisors on Tuesday, October 24, 2023. The decision of the Board of Supervisors will be 
final. The Board meeting is scheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m. and is currently being held live and virtually. 
Information on how to view and virtually attend the meeting can be found at the Board website: 
https://edcgov.us/Government/BOS.

For questions, please contact Tyler Prince, Administrative Analyst, by phone at 530-621-6438 or by email 
at tyler.prince@edcgov.us.

Thank you for your participation.

Sincerely,

_____________________________
Michele Weimer, MPA, CPPO
Procurement and Contracts Manager/
Purchasing Agent
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